
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

BOROUGH OF BARNEGAT LIGHT 

HEARING ON PROPOSED MASTER PLAN AMENDMENT TO ADOPT  

A HOUSING ELEMENT AND FAIR SHARE PLAN 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTE that at 5:00 P.M. on Wednesday, May 21, 2025, the Barnegat Light 

Planning Board will hold a special public hearing on a Master Plan Amendment to adopt the 

proposed Barnegat Light Housing Element and Fair Share Plan. 

 

TAKE FURTHUR NOTICE that members of the public who wish to attend and/or participate in 

these public meeting proceedings may attend the Barnegat Light Planning Board meeting at the 

below address: 

 

Barnegat Light Borough Hall 

10 East 7th Street 

Barnegat Light, NJ 08006 

 

TAKE FURTHUR NOTICE that a copy of the Housing Element and Fair Share Plan, prepared 

by Owen Little & Associates dated April 25, 2025, will be on file with the Borough Clerk and 

will be available for public inspection beginning May 2, 2025, during the hours of 8:00 A.M. to 

3:30 P.M., Monday through Friday at Borough Hall, 10 East 10th Street, Barnegat Light, New 

Jersey. 

 

Brenda L. Kuhn, Municipal Clerk 

Borough of Barnegat Light 

 


